
Bare	Hill	Pond	Watershed	Management	Committee	
	

Meeting	Notes	
	
Date:		17	June	2019	
Place:		Hildreth	House	
	
Present		
Members:	Bruce	Leicher	(Chair),	Brian	McClain,	Pablo	Carbonell,	Ashiwni	Kumar	and	Rachel	
Schrives	(student	member)	
	
Bruce	opened	the	meeting	at	7:30pm	with	a	quorum.	
	
Secretary’s	Report	
Minutes	for	January	2019	and	February	2019	were	reviewed	and	approved.	
	
Treasurer’s	report		
A	surplus	of	$5,764	is	projected	for	this	fiscal	year.	
Sufficient	funds	remain	in	the	to	pay	for	iris	survey	and	Pond	Tour.	
The	history	of	Pond	monitoring	was	discussed	(below).	
	
Committee	Goals	Discussion	
Committee	goals	for	December	2018	and	February	2019	conditionally	approved	after	minor	
edits.	
	
Pond	Tour	Planning	and	Date	
No	date	yet	for	Pond	Tour	–	Brian	will	contact	Wendy	Gendron	to	schedule	for	sometime	in	
July.	
	
History	of	post-dam	pond	monitoring:	

- First	year	monitoring	performed	by	volunteers	
- Subsequently,	monitoring	started	being	done	once	every	3	years	by	professional	

consultant	Wendy	Gendron.	
- Due	to	abutter	concerns	monitoring	now	performed	every	year.			

	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	8:04	pm	
	
Brian	McClain	
Secretary	
		

	


